
   

 

 

   

 
 

Circular No./AIS/APR./2024-25/16                      Date: 27.04.2024 
   

Dear Parent,  

To honour our ‘Labourers’ on the ‘International Labour Day’ 

celebrated on 1st May, Wednesday 2024. We request you to send a 

rose flower and 2 pieces of sweets along with your ward. 

Regards 

Pre-Primary 

 

 

 


